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WELCOME
SPRING?

Hello everyone! As you can see,
spring is a little behind here in
Kenai. We have been loving the
winter lately though because we
have lots of snow and days with the
sun so much higher in the sky. It's a
unique time. Sadie and | have been
taking advantage of the snow and
sun by x-country skiing at the Kenai
golf course, where we have skiied

past a moose having a snack more
than once!

Wendell has been spending lots of
time at SOAR. Currently, the
Baskets of Hope project is under
way. The goal of the project is to
supply baskets/backpacks for the
children in Russia and Abkahzia with
little gifts, hygiene products, a Bible
and other items the care-givers and
pastors know the children need.

Here's a link for Baskets of Hope:
https://soarinternational.org/minist
ries/baskets-of-hope



SAY HELLO TO
HEATHER,
CODY, ALDER
AND BABY
WILLOW!
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MY VISIT WITH
HEATHER

Friends are such a gift. God
blessed us with Heather McCoy
(Redknap) by introducing us in
2005. Heather was on our work

crew at Rock Nest Ranch in Canada.

She sported blue hair, and walked
around with a video camera,
capturing the people and memories
of a summer at camp.

Fast forward 15 years. Heather is
happily married to a wonderful guy
named Cody, has a little boy, Alder
and recently welcomed a sweet
baby girl, Willow during a very scary
stay in the ICU from the COVID
virus. God blessed Heather and
Willow with a quick and healthy
delivery! Heather has an amazing
story to share of God's peace and
provision during that time. You can
read all about her ordeal on her
blog at:
3amtangents.wordpress.com



ITISA
PLEASURE

for us to introduce you to Dick and
Kathy Page. Dick and Kathy founded
SOAR Ministries in 1998. Dick and
Kathy have welcomed us warmly to
the SOAR team. They brought over a
team of people to help us unload
when we first arrived, have
graciously opened their home to
share holidays with us, intfroduced
us to friends of SOAR, gave me a
drive-by birthday when we all had
COVID and have been helping us
learn about the ministry of SOAR
and how it all came to be.

Dick has a bag full of magic tricks
and lots of fun stories from his many
travels over the years while Kathy
can be described as a warm hug
with a huge heart for all people.

To learn more about how Dick and
Kathy started SOAR, copy & paste
this link:

https://vimeo.com /380569900

MEET DICK
AND KATHY
PAGE!




THANK
YOU!

FOR YOUR
PRAYERS AND
SUPPORT

WINTER & SPRING
HIGHLIGHTS:

WATCHING A MOOSE PRUNE OUR ROSE
BUSH RIGHT OUTSIDE OUR LIVING ROOM
WINDOW

CY GOT HIS FULL DRIVER'S LICENSE
SNOWBLOWING A PATH TO THE
GREENHOUSE AND DECIDING WHAT TO
PLANT IN OUR RAISED GARDEN BEDS

SADIE GOT HER FULL DRIVER'S LICENSE
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